PUBLIC NOTICE

CITY OF BULLHEAD CITY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that there may be a quorum of the Bullhead City Parks
and Recreation Commission present at the following events:

Senior Softball Welcome Party to be held on Sunday, March 3, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. at
Harrah’s Resort & Casino, Casino Drive, Laughlin, NV; and other tournament related
activities located in Bullhead City, Arizona, and Laughlin, Nevada.

NOTE: No legal action will be taken by the Commission at the above-mentioned
meeting,

This notice is posted in accordance with the requirements of the Arizona Open Meeting
Act.

Dated this 28th day of February 2019.

CITY OF BULLHEAD CITY

Moo T oii

Susan Stein, MMC, CPM
City Clerk

Disclaimer: Commission members may receive invitations to, and may attend, additional
social functions or events that occur after this list of events is posted. No city business
will be discussed at these events.



